Al Mushrif School Grade 2 Homework








June 1-5, 2014
	Thursday


	Wednesday 
	Tuesday 
	Monday
	Sunday
	المواد التعليمية
Subjects

	NO spelling test!  Congratulations!
	Collins Readers: 

From Cow to Carton

(we will do the questions in class)
*fill out a page in your reading log!
	Collins Readers: 

From Cow to Carton

(we will do the questions in class)
*fill out a page in your reading log!
	Collins Readers: 

From Cow to Carton
(we will do the questions in class)

*fill out a page in your reading log!
	Collins Readers: 

From Cow to Carton

(we will do the questions in class)
*fill out a page in your reading log!
	الإنجليزي
English

	Division quiz!
http://mrnussbaum.com/football/ *a fun World Cup of Maths game!
	Please review your division facts for the quiz tomorrow!
http://www.oswego.org/ocsd-web/games/Mathmagician/mathsdiv.html
	http://www.arcademicskillbuilders.com/games/demolition/demolition.html
*Please choose content range from 1-12 unless you want a REAL challenge! (
	http://www.turtlediary.com/grade-2-games/math-games/mission-division.html
	http://www.studyladder.com – check your score!
	الرياضيات
Math

	
	http://studyjams.scholastic.com/studyjams/jams/science/ecosystems/food-chains.htm

	  http://www.turtlediary.com/grade-2-games/science-games/food-chain.html

	http://www.ecokids.ca/pub/eco_info/topics/frogs/chain_reaction/index.cfm
	http://www.studyladder.com – check your score!
	العلوم
Science


Dear Parents, 
There was NO maths test last week due to it being a short week with a difficult spelling test.  We will have a short division quiz this week.  Please review the websites that are listed.  They provide excellent, easy, and FUN ways to learn all the division facts to 12!
In Science, we are continuing to learn about how animals, plants and humans obtain food as an energy source.  This week we will contrast and compare ways people around the world obtain food.  We will also make a food chain mobile!

There will be no spelling test this week!  I am very proud of all the students of 2-C for working so hard this year on spelling.  We had some difficult words and we have even managed to spell some Grade 3 words!  They deserve a break ;) 
Please continue to check our website http://www.mushrifstars.weebly.com for updated homework assignments, websites to explore, and photos of what we’ve been doing in class!  I also strongly encourage you to use http://www.studyladder.com so you can study our topics at home and earn points!  The more points you earn, the more certificates you receive!






Questions?  Comments?  Concerns? Please email me: Ashley.moyles@adec.ac.ae   056 752 0516
